
          

21.04.2020: Corona update - Important information 

IDC Days 2020 in Croatia cancelled 

Dear Doberman Friends,  

At present, due to the Corona pandemic, new information arrives almost daily, which we 
have to inform you about.  

The Government and the Civil Protection Croatia has announced that no events can be held 
until the end of 2020. There is a strict ban on travel and tourism.  

Our Croatian Doberman friends, who wanted to present these IDC days with us for the first 
time and with much enthusiasm under the leadership of their president, Mr. Miroslav 
Bedekovic, now ask to keep the application and to postpone the organisation for probably 
one year, to 2021. 

We would like to comply with this request, if only to pay tribute to our respect and 
recognition for the months of work that have gone into the organisation so far, which 
unfortunately has not been successful. 

Consequently, all further applications for 2021 and 2022 that have already been submitted 
will also be postponed by one year. 

An international reunion of all Doberman friends with their wonderful Doberman dogs will 
not be possible in 2020.  

All the more we are looking forward to the next possible opportunity to see us all in good 
health and smiling again.  

Stay healthy all of you! 

With best wishes, 

1st President of the IDC 
Hans Wiblishauser 

i.a. IDC secretariat 
Evi Torfs 

 


